
Dear Parents, 

 School is almost over 

for this year. It has been excit-

ing to see how the children 

have grown. We look forward 

to seeing further growth next 

year as they prepare for kin-

dergarten. We have really en-

joyed each of them and thank 

you for bringing them here.  

Weather permitting we will 
be bringing the kids outdoors 
some days.  It is always wise 
to do a tick check when the 
kids get home on those days. 

East Glenville Preschool 

3 Year Old Class 

May and June 2025 

 

Summer Birthdays: 

  If your child has a summer 

birthday and would like to celebrate 

their UNbirthday before the end of 

the year, please see a teacher to se-

lect a date.  

Bible:   

 In May we will learn  about David and Goliath,  

Daniel in the lions den, and Jonah. We are working  on a new 

song to sing for you on  our last day of school. 

Circle Time:  

 In Circle Time this month we are learning the letters X, 

Y, and Z, and the numbers 9 and 10 along with calendar and 

weather. On Zoo Day, children may bring a stuffed animal to 

school. Please put it in a bag with their name on it. 

Picnic: 

 We will have a picnic for the children on Tuesday, 

May 20th. It will be during our regular class time. A sign up 

sheet will be posted for food items that are needed. If  you 

are  available to help set up, serve or clean up, we need a few 

people to help with each of these as well. Please check the 

sign up sheet for details.  Thank you for your help. 

Last day: 

 Our last day of school will be Tuesday, June 10th. 

Family and friends are invited to a short program at approxi-

mately 9:15. Refreshments will follow the program and your 

child will be dismissed with you at that time. 

time. 

Newsletter 

Dates to Remember 

May 6– Fire Department Visit 

May  20—Picnic 

May 26—Memorial Day (no 

school) 

May 27-Zoo Day 

June 10 – Last Day of classes 

 End of Year Program  



Have a wonderful, safe summer!  

See you next year! 

Your Preschool Teachers 

Tuition: Please have May tuition in by May 6 if possible, as we need to balance our accounts 

by the end of the school year. This is the last tuition of the year as June tuition was included in 

September unless you started later in the year. 

 

Registration for 2025-2026 

We have openings in our 2, 3, and 4/5 year old classes as well as enhanced classes. The 4/5 

year old enhanced class WILL be in the morning next year meeting, Tuesdays 9-11:30AM. If 

you or anyone you know is interested, please call the school at  518-280-7865 or e-mail us at: 

preschool@egcchurch.org.  

 

 

CHURCH NEWS 

All are welcome to join us for any of our events! 

Sunday School 9-10am for ages preschool-adult 

Worship 10:30am 

 

EGCC Vacation Bible School– True North 

June 30th-July 3rd, 9am-noon 

VBS is for Children that have completed 4 yr. old preschool-6th grade. 

Registration is now open. If you would like to get your kids enrolled be sure to turn in your 

registration ASAP.   Registration fee is $15 per child with a maximum of $45 per family. 

Checks made out to EGCC.   

All children from one family can be registered on the same form. Space is limited. Walk in reg-

istration is not guaranteed.  


